
From: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD
To: Bustamante, Amalia, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour notice - Jitterbug Federal #2
Date: Monday, November 5, 2018 1:04:08 PM

 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com> 
Sent: Sunday, October 21, 2018 10:08 AM
To: Pruett, Maria, EMNRD <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Tucker, Shelly <stucker@blm.gov>;
Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Cc: Heather Patterson <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - 24 hour notice - Jitterbug Federal #2
 
Good morning,
 
Yesterday afternoon at approximately 1:57 pm, a Marathon pumper was on an adjacent site to the
Jitterbug Federal 2 location and saw suspected illegal dumping from a vac truck on the pad location.
The Operator immediately dispatched a vac truck and recovered 40 barrels of water. Investigation is
underway.
 
A C141 will be submitted. SMA will coordinate field sampling and delineation activities.
 
Thank you,
 
Callie Karrigan
HES Professional – Environmental
Office: 575-297-0956
Cell: 405-202-1028
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